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SYNOPSIS Authorizes an increase in the authorized contract amount 

with Halff Associates, now doing business as Halff+Marlar 
Associates, Inc., for Professional Engineering Consultant 
Services for the design of the Chenal Boulevard at Chenal 
Valley Drive (north intersection) Traffic Signal.  
 

FISCAL IMPACT This amendment authorizes an increase of $25,883.65, 
making a new contract total of $364,473.65 to fund addition 
design work for the Chenal Boulevard at Chenal Valley 
Traffic Signal.   Funding for the contract will be from the 
2018 Capital Improvement Bonds for Street and Drainage 
and the 3/8-Cent Capital Improvement Sales and 
Compensating Use Tax as authorized by Resolution No. 
14,803 and amended by the resolution.   
 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 
 

BACKGROUND Halff Associates was previously given a contract to provide 
design services for a portion of the 2019 to 2021 authorized 
projects.  Since that time, new developments now proposed 
and approved for construction on Chenal Valley Drive will 
cause traffic increases on Chenal Valley Drive that will 
warrant signal improvements at Chenal Boulevard and 
Chenal Valley Drive (north intersection).  Construction of 
an additional left-turn lane at Chenal Boulevard at Rahling 
Road will be postponed to instead construct a new traffic 
signal at Chenal Valley Drive.  
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